
 

 

 

Week beginning: Monday 16th December, 2024 

 

 

Merry Christmas! We have had a really fun week in Year Four this week making 

cards and crafts, having a class party and performing in our Key Stage Two nativity.  

We were so proud of the children on Monday and Tuesday- their singing was 

spectacular!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The wonderful 

Carol singers! 

 

Mrs Smith is a 

brilliant teacher! 

😊 

Our Christmas 

lunches! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you so much for our Christmas gifts. We were blown away by your generosity 

and kindness. We truly do wish you all a very Merry Christmas and look forward to 

seeing the children in January.  

 

Have a festive Christmas and a very happy new year! 

 

Miss Courtney, Mrs Pattanshetti, Mrs Burling and Mrs Millar 😊 

  

 

The Rock Steady Concert 

Pop Like the Popcorn 

performed beautifully! 

 

 


